
WAUG 50AM Stereo

SAINT AUGUSTINE'S COLLEGE RADIO
February 6, 1989

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Re: Confirmation of broadcast

Dear Mr. Geary:

First, let me say how much I enjoyed meeting you, sir,

during your visit to our station on November 2nd of last
year. I found our conversation inspiring.

Next, please allow me to apologize for being so late in
sending you this confirmation of your reception of our

transmission. As you can imagine, from November through the
springtime is probably the most important, if not the busiest
period in broadcasting.

After hearing your tape, and your transcript, let this
letter officially serve as WAUG-AM's confirmation of your
reception of our signal on September 19th, 1987, from 7:25pm
to 7:30:30pm Eastern Daylight Time.

We here at WAUG-AM want to wish you and the DX Listening
Post all of the best, and much continued success.

By the way, I'm keeping the letter and the stamp your
sent for my files. I found both to be, once again,
"inspiring".

God bless you.

Sincerely,
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Cash Michaels
Program Director, WAUG-AM

1315 Oakwood Avenue, Raleigh, NC 27610-2298
(919) 755-0750


